

Nourishing the fitrah of each unique child

Newsletter - Issue 3

05.10.2022

Assalaamu alaykum!

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We pray that you are in the best of health and Eemaan.

Parents Coffee Afternoon – Friday 7th October 2022 at 2pm

A polite reminder that our parents' coffee afternoon will be taking place this Friday 7th October 2022 from 2pm until 3:30pm.

The meeting will take place in the school's assembly hall.

Special quests

We will be providing curriculum information and have also invited two members from the Equalities and Diversity team at London Borough of Hounslow as they would like to conduct a consultation with members of the community on how they can diversify services and facilities to accommodate for different faiths groups.

Our main point to get across is our need for purposes-built premises. We would like for as many parents to attend as possible to support. Everyone attending is welcome to bring along snacks and beverages to share with others.

School Shura Council Candidates

We are extending the deadline for our School Shura Council nominations. If your child would like to take part in the Shura Council, please kindly support them to complete their application form and hand it in to the class teacher latest by: **Monday 17th October 2022**.

Reminder of the week:
"There is reward for kindness to every living animal or human"
(Saheeh Muslim, 2244)



Upcoming Events

Dates for your diary

Parents Coffee Afternoon
Friday 7th October 2022,
Time: 2:00pm until 3:15pm.
Agenda – Curriculum Information
for Nursery, Reception and Year 1

Special Guests: Hounslow Borough Council Equalities and Diversity Team

<u>Parent Teacher Meeting</u> Thursday 20th October 2022 (No school for pupils)

<u>Half - term break</u> Thursday 20th October 2022 ends on Friday 28th October 2022.

SCHOOL NOTICES

Eco Committee

We will be selecting 4 children (2 from Reception and 2 from Year 1 / 2 class) to be part of the schools 'Eco Committee'. The Eco Committee will help to water the planters on Bath Road once a week.

Our Eco Committee will be selected and commence on week beginning Monday 31st October 2022, in shaa Allaah.

Uniforms

As mentioned in Newsletter 2, parents/guardians will be able to order school uniforms from our supplier, School Bells. They have confirmed to us that parents will be able to make their first uniform orders at the end of October, in shaa Allaah.

Labels

We politely request for all personal items beglonging to the children to be labelled to avoid becoming lost and mixed up with other children. Items such as jumpers, blazers, trousers, pinafores, hijab's, hats, water bottles etc.

Spare Clothes

On occasions, younger children may have accidents and require to be changed. As a result, we kindly request for parents to bring in spare clothes each day so that children can get changed, when they need to be. Jazaakumullaahu khairan for your cooperation.

Collection After School

If parents need to make arrangements for any other adult, apart from mum and dad, to collect a child from school at the end of the day, the school will need to be notified either via email, calling or leaving a voicemail. Due to our safeguarding protocols, we will not be able to hand over children to adults who we have not been authorised to, even if the adult is another parent.

Follow, Like, Share @uniqueacademyua



Unique Academy Ground Floor Khosla House Park Lane Hounslow TW5 9WA







SCHOOL NOTICES

Legoland Trip

As parents are already aware, the trip to Legoland has been scheduled for Thursday 13th October (not after half term). We have had a few parents enquire about volunteering on the trip. If any parents would like to volunteer, please kindly tick the 'I can volunteer' box on the return slip and give this completed form to your child's teacher at the beginning or end of the day during lining time.

Nursery Farm Trip

As mentioned in Newsletter 2, Nursery will be going on a farm visit. Once the details of the trip have been finalised, parents will receive a letter regarding it.

Parents WhatsApp Group

Parents WhatsApp groups have been created to support good communication and reminders between parents. If any parents are not part of the group, please kindly approach sister Farhana or brother Muhib (Isma'il R, Year 1) and they will be able to assist you, in shaa Allaah.

Doodle Learning

Doodle Learning is our online learning app. We recommend that pupils use Doodle Learning **daily** for a minimum of **10 minutes per day**. Reception children are to use the Doodle Maths App only whilst Year 1 / 2 children use the Doodle English, Spellings, Maths and Timetables App. If any parents would like more support with Doodle, please kindly reach out to your child's class teacher in the communication book.

Parent Visitors For Assembly

We are looking for parents from various occupational backgrounds to come into the school to speak to the children about their profession. We are looking for parents who work in the following areas:

- Doctors, Nurses/NHS representatives
- Dentistry
- Entrepreneurs/Business Owners
- Builders
- Drivers/Chauffeurs
- Any other professions

Special visitor assemblies will take place every Wednesdays from 8:45am until approximately 9am (depending on the availability of the guest). Therefore, if any parent can be a guest, please kindly send an email to: office@uniqueacademy.education and a suitable date for the visit can be scheduled.



Unique Academy Ground Floor Khosla House Park Lane Hounslow TW5 9WA Follow, Like, Share @uniqueacademyua





